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Upcoming Events: 
Aug. 26th: Kindergarten Virtual 
Launch! 

Aug. 27th: Kindergarten Live 

Launch! 
Sept. 7th: No School, Labor Day. 

 
Welcome! The first day of 
kindergarten is always exciting 
and this year will be no different. 
We may not be gathering in 
person quite yet but we will still 
have fun, learn a lot and grow in 
so many ways. There are so many 
great new experiences to have in 
kindergarten, online and in 
person.  If you ever have any 
questions feel free to contact me. 
Newsletters: This is an example 
of the weekly classroom 
newsletter.  You will receive them 
every Monday via email and the 
announcement section in Canvas.  
Look it over to familiarize yourself 
with the layout. 
Uniforms: Students may wear 
their uniforms when we do Live 
Zooms but it is not required. In 
preparation for in-person school 
please put your child’s name on 
everything!!! Label, label, label! 
School Supplies: We are not 
meeting in-person yet but if you 
want to get school supplies while 
there are sales I have a couple 
things to add to the posted list.  
Each child will need a pencil box 
and a pair of scissors, labeled 
with their name.    
 

Specials Schedule: 
Our specials teachers will be on a 
rotational schedule assigned to 
classrooms in two week slots. We 
will start out with Music! PE and 
Art will rotate through later. 
 
What we are studying: 

 
Language Arts:  This is the 
section where you will find the 
new phonograms and words we 
are studying for the week. 
Math:  This is where you will find 
the math concepts we will be 
exploring. 
Science or Social Studies: This 
section will be for science, social 
studies or both.  It has all the 
topics we will learn for the week. 
 
Books we will read: 
Look here for a few of the books 
we will read for fun or to support 
our learning. 
 
 Contact Information: 
Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions or concerns that 
you may have.  Email is the best 
way to get a hold of me.  
 
Email me at:  
deming_molly@asdk12.org 
 
Or messages may be left at the 
school office at:  742-3025 

News from the Kinder-Garden!   
 

What’s new in Ms. Deming’s Kindergarten? 

 
 


